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Prof. K. Baskaran (Pro Vice Chancellor / Associate Dean) & Prof Nick Birbilis 
(Executive Dean, Faculty of Science Engineering and Built Environment) from 
Deakin University, Australia visited PSGiTech on 21 st October 2024.  They 
interacted with the Head of the institutions of PSGiTech, PSGIAP and PSGIAS about 
the new collaborative opportunities between the institutions.  Discussions happened 
on the various undergraduate and post graduate programs that can be offered by the 
two institutions together.  Possibility of research collaborations was also discussed 
during the meeting. 

 

 

 


